
NOTICE: On February 24, 2012, the Financial Crimes Enforcement 
Network (FinCEN) issued a final notice requiring the electronic filing of 
most FinCEN reports by July 1, 2012. Institutions are strongly encouraged 
to begin using the BSA E-Filing System as soon as possible. For more 
information about mandatory E-Filing, please see our Frequently Asked 
Questions (FAQs), and the E-Filing webinar. 
 

http://www.fincen.gov/news_room/nr/html/20120223.html
http://bsaefiling.fincen.treas.gov/main.html
http://www.fincen.gov/forms/e-filing/Efiling_FAQs.html
http://www.fincen.gov/forms/e-filing/Efiling_FAQs.html
http://treas.yorkcast.com/webcast/Viewer/?peid=a93e7d2b1a07427a93b0cf2e764a57421d



